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Priscilla <priscilla@gmbluewater.com> 
To:agallo2368@verizon.net 
Oct 4 at 2:18 AM 
Dear Anthony, 
  
  
      I enjoyed reading your play Vandergrift.  You are able to make complex situations on stage be 
entertaining; and that is a gift.  George Gibson McMurtry was my great grandfather and my father 
lived in his home, as a young boy.  
  
     I wanted  to know more about you and your connection to Vandergrift.   I was amazed to read and 
view your broad profile online.  You have a very commanding voice and wit. Thank goodness you gave 
that voice to my great grandfather in the play. 
  
    It was wonderful how you included Ida Tarbell in the story.  Her evaluation in the press about 
Vandergrift told the “Vandergrift Story” from the experience of the community that lived there. The 
humor you brought into the relationship between Ida and George was touching and hilarious.  
   
If you meet someone who would like to do a biography on George McMurtry please have them 
contact me.  I know his story.  
  
   
Best Regards, 
  
   
Priscilla McMurtry 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
      
  
  


